

Department of Neurology Kentucky Clinic L445 Lexington, KY 40536-0284 clinic 859 323-5661 fax 859 323-6411 office 859 323-6702 fax 859 323-5943 www.uky.edu

6 February 2009

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please accept this letter of recommendation for Timothy Herron, M.D., whom I have known since his neurology residency at Case Western Reserve University.

Dr. Herron has a keen, inquiring mind and approaches medicine not just as a profession, but as both a serious endeavor and an adventure. A patient under his care receives his thorough and thoughtful assessment. He doesn't cut corners. He reads and ponders clinical conditions to expand upon a differential diagnosis in depth. Dr. Herron cares for each of his patients as he would a good friend or family member.

In recent years we have met on several occasions at national conferences, and Dr. Herron has continually impressed me as a scholar of medicine. He will always be a student, as we all should be; with a lifelong commitment to understanding the literature and applying science to compassionate care.

It has always been my pleasure to know and work with Dr. Herron.

Sincerely,

White the state of the state of

Tarvez Tucker, M.D.
Associate Professor of Neurology
Medical Director, Department of Neurology
Director, University of Kentucky Headache and Pain Clinic

